[bookmark: _GoBack]Ideas for distribution of Trócaire boxes- we really want to support you in the best and safest way we can.

Please adhere to the current Covid 19 recommendations/restrictions for your area in the delivery of these ideas.  Trócaire staff are also available to guide you through these ideas in whatever way is safest for all participants and in line with government guidelines.​

· Leave the Trócaire boxes in the porches of your churches.

· Parishioners may be coming to collect ashes from their church at the beginning of Lent; collect the Trócaire box at the same time.

· Some parishes have volunteers to deliver their newsletters-suggest delivering the Trocaire box envelope also.

· Newsletter inserts with regard to information on places within parishes where people can safely collect their boxes.

· Parishes may have their own system in place for distribution/collection of boxes and their own innovative creative ideas.

· 
